
 

 

The RSPB brings the benefits of outdoor learning to your school … 

Bookings now open for academic year 2018-2019 
 

‘That was the best lesson ever’ Year 6 Pupil 

The benefits of outdoor learning for your pupils’ wellbeing are many and are well documented in 

research. Pupils’ engagement, behaviour and attainment have all been shown to increase when 

‘Learning in the Natural Environment’ (Natural England 2016).  

We can enhance your pupils’ learning with a real world experience, without the need for an off-site 

trip. Our Schools Outreach programme has been awarded the Learning Outside the Classroom 

Quality badge. We have three wonderful sessions for primary pupils, all linked to curriculum 

learning points. All sessions link to either Science or English, with some further learning 

opportunities for Geography and Maths. There are also three sessions specifically designed for the 

Early Years and Foundation Stage. Please see our website for details.  

Our well established and highly regarded programme of environmental lessons has been running 

for the last three years in Norwich and the Broads. We are now able to offer the sessions further 

afield in Norfolk, up to 30 minutes travel from Norwich. In addition, where previously we could only 

offer one session per academic year to your class, we are now able offer a full package of all three 

of our sessions. Due to changes in our funding there is now a cost involved, please see our 

website for prices, details of the sessions and combinations of packages we can offer. 

Pupils love our lessons. Comments include:   ‘That was the best lesson ever’  

’Really, really fun because we got to find nature’  

‘I caught so many bugs and you got to see them really closely’  

Teachers in and around Norwich have said: 

‘Great literacy links - engaged children and encouraged them to extend their vocabulary’ 

‘Excellent session with a great leader, thank you very much the children loved it!’ 

‘The children really enjoyed the hands-on nature of this activity and the opportunity to explore life 

inside their school grounds. Thank you for a really fun lesson’. 

If you would like your pupils to have an exciting outdoor learning experience looking at the wildlife 

in your school grounds, we can bring our engaging, vibrant sessions directly to you in school! 

Contact us at: 

www.rspb.org.uk/schoolsoutreachnorwich 

or email Norwich.SchoolsOutreach@rspb.org.uk Tel 01603 697580 
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